April 23, 2018

Mr. Vito Nufrio, President
Members of the Board of Education
Township of Union Public Schoals
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, NJ 07083

Mr. Nufrio:

It is on behalf of the CCVVCA that a request is made to use the Jefferson School to hold a Job Fair on
June 2, 2018 from 9:00 am until1:00 pm to provide employment opportunities for residents of the
community and the surrounding area. We will extend a special invitation to the seniors of Union High
School.

Woe recognize that there may be a fee assessed to pay for the required use of custodial services. We are
a 501© (3) recognized organization and make a request that this fee and the required purchase of lability
insurance are waived.

We give thanks to you and all members of the board of education for previous assistance as well as in
anticipation of assistance in this effort.

Again, we thank you.

Sincerely,

A & Fase

Kim Eason
President
Concerned Citizens of Vauxhalt and Vicinity Civic Association

Cc: Mr. Gregory Tatum
Superintendent of Schools

Concerned Citizens of Vauxhall and Vicinity Civic Association
5 Hilton Avenue, Vauxhall, NJ 07088

vhallcivicassoc{@gmail.com
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April 25, 2018

Mr. Vito Nufrio, President

Township of Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, New Jersey 07083

Dear Mr. Nufrio:

I am writing to request, once again, the permission of the Township of Union
Board of Education for use of the Union High School facility site for the
Chamber’s 8th Annual Mayor’s Day 5K Run. This year’s event is scheduled for
Sunday, September 23, 2018. The race will begin at 9:00 a.m. Similar to last
year, we will also hold a “Kid’s Run” for children in grades K through 5.

We hope to be able to use the Cooke Memorial Field and adjacent site,
including the concession stand for registration, press box, bleacher area and
help with chairs and tables again for sponsors.

On behalf of the Board and Administration of the Chamber, please accept my
thanks for your past support in hosting this event. This is an extremely

popular event, and each year, it becomes more and more successful.

If you need additional information, or have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

gawaQW,

James Masterson
Executive Director
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